
September 12 at 8 a.m. to 
September 26 at 7 p.m. 

The City of Phoenix will accept pre-applications for its Section 8  
Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program wait list beginning Tues., Sept. 12 

at 8 a.m. through Tues., Sept. 26, 2023, at 7 p.m. Arizona time.  
Anyone can submit a pre-application for the wait list.  

There is no need to rush to submit a pre-application because placement 
on the wait list is not first-come, first-served. 

Phoenix.gov/housing 

602-534-3030

S8waitlist@phoenix.gov 

Scan QR code to visit 
the S8waitlist webpage 
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